
              NEW TEST 

                                       NOTIFICATION DATE:  December 30, 2022 

                                        EFFECTIVE DATE:  January 3, 2023 

QUESTIONS: Contact your Allina Health Laboratory account representative, or our Client Services department 

 

Telephone: 612-863-4678 • 800-281-4379 

centrallabclientservices@allina.com 

www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory 

 

PRO-BNP 

83880/LAB83880 

QUICK REFERENCE 

  
Effective January 3, 2023, the Pro-BNP assay (83880/LAB83880) will replace the current BNP assay 

(5531/LAB5531) for specimens submitted to Allina Health Central Laboratory in Minneapolis/Abbott 

Northwestern Hospital.  

 

DETAILS 
 

The transition to Roche instrumentation is being phased out over time and is only occurring at the Allina 

Health Central Laboratory in Minneapolis on January 3, 2023. Other Allina hospital locations will be 

rolling out this testing during the first and second quarter of 2023.  

Measured concentrations of Pro-BNP are higher due to its longer half-life. Information on changes to 

specimen requirements and reference ranges can be found on the Allina Health Laboratory website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are an interfaced client, and this is a test that you may utilize at your facility, contact your Account 

representative to obtain build information and arrange testing 

https://allinahealth1com-my.sharepoint.com/personal/a015908_allina_com/Documents/Client%20messages/!2021/01%20January/www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory
https://labs.allinahealth.org/Lab/View?templateUID=ff24f908-cdc8-4068-84eb-6ce60783f288&customObjectUID=f2604b85-f599-47a2-b3c9-9fad30d6d5bc

